
 

 

 

 

April 16, 2020 

 

From the Acorn family to our customer family:  

We want to express our deep appreciation for your business. While Acorn has always valued each 
customer, during this time we are focusing solely on our existing customers. We are working hard to fill 
orders by negotiating with manufacturers, avoiding new business that could take away from filling your 
orders, and maintaining a staff at our distribution centers in Indiana and Ohio.  

For those whose business has slowed, we understand your struggle as it has slowed in many segments 
for us as well. Your sales consultant is working on creative ways to better serve you and generate 
creative solutions for a post pandemic world. 

Thank you for your patience, trust, and support during this challenging time. We are looking forward to 
getting back to full capacity and learning what our “new normal” will look like.  

 

Warm regards, 

 

Jennifer Rosenberg & Al Wachter 

Owners 

 

 


